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TO:  The WLC School Board 
FROM: Bryan Lane 
DATE:  9/22/2020 
RE:  Academic Stipends for FRES 
 
A request has come from Mr. LaRoche to create a stipend for four teachers at FRES who coordinate 
curriculum in the four major subject areas.  Mr. LaRoche estimates that these teachers annually 
spend about 40 hours in this effort.  Using the formula, we use for all stipend positions at $15 per 
hour, the stipends would be $600 each. 
 
This is not budget for but with the lack of a curriculum coordinator to date, the funds could be 
made up from that budget line. 
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